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July 14, 2025 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ROAD CLOSURE:  GREENFIELD TOWNSHIP  

 
The Fairfield County Engineer’s Office is announcing that the following road will be closed for 

the following dates listed below:  

 

Ginder Road NW (TR 246 – Lg Pt: 2.656) will be closed Wednesday, July 23, 2025, through 

Friday, July 25, 2025, to remove and replace a culvert, weather permitting. This closure will take 

place on Ginder Road NW, between Stringtown Road NE and Lancaster-Kirkersville Road (State 

Route 158).  Construction will take place between the addresses 55 Ginder Road NW and the 

intersection of Stringtown Rd NE and Ginder Road NW 

 

Click on the link below for the closure location on google maps: 

Link to Closure -  https://maps.app.goo.gl/6EXNrHiWGADTX4V3A  

 

Jeremiah D. Upp, P.E., P.S. 

Fairfield County Engineer 
 

 

 

The following were notified of this Press Release on the date listed above: 

 
State Highway Patrol Post 23    Fire Departments/EMS 

911 Dispatch for Fire Departments    MORPC 

Forest Rose Training Center    Webmaster, Fairfield County Engineer’s Office 

Lancaster Eagle Gazette     Township Trustees 

Radio Stations      County Postmasters 

Fairfield County Sheriff Department    School Districts  

FCEO Admin Staff    
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